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We are happy to provide an update that the hiring and
review committee has selected 3 couples to interview for
the Congregational Evangelist and Women’s Ministry
Leader positions. Those couples are :

CJ and Sheree Wakefield, who will be interviewing and
visiting the weekend of November 1-3rd;

David and Nadia De Los Santos will  interview the
weekend of November 8th-10th;

Wes and Kimberly Gibson are scheduled for interview
the weekend of November 15th-17th.

Opportunities will be given to attend a “Meet & Greet”
with each couple. They will also deliver the Sunday
sermon while attending. Don’t miss it!

Charlottetown
Terrace
God has been moving in an
amazing way. TCC has partnered
with Charlottetown Terrace for
several months and we now have a
weekly Bible Talk on Thursdays for
its residence, with 5 people
studying.

GoFund Me for
Boone
Thank you to all who have been
praying, giving and serving our
families in the Boone and
Appalachian churches. We have
collected over $6600 so far to
assist those in needs. Please
continue to keep them in prayer.

Our efforts to build a stronger
connection with our community is
showing great fruit!  With the cars
decked out, games , vendors and
food, the  buzz of fellowship with
neighbors was incredible and
exciting to see. We look forward to
more events to build relationships
with our neighbors.

Facilities Update
Time has been spent to update our facilities and prepare for
the upcoming Winter as well as create  additional space that
can be used by various ministries. Here are some of those
updates...

Completed projects:
*3rd Floor bathroom for breakout room.
*Strip and wax fellowship hall and kitchen.
*New carpet for seating in gym.
*Fire Marshall deficiencies corrected.
*New bathroom fans for 5 bathrooms.

Fall Festival A
Success!

i
Current projects:
Window replacement:
Frames are being constructed now waiting on the glass to be
competed. Hoping to start installation within the next 2
weeks.

ADA unisex bathroom:
We have drawn up the plans for an ADA bathroom. We are
now working on pulling the permit so we can begin
construction.

Heating & Cooling services:
Our boiler vendor is conducting our annual PM this week, so
we can start up the heating system for the winter months.

“And now these three remain: faith, hope and love. But the greatest of these is love” 
I Corinthians 13:13
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